
          NEWTON TRAFFIC COUNCIL 
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

CITY HALL,  
1000 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE 

NEWTON, MA  02459 
 

Fax -617-796-1214 Email trafficcouncil@newtonma.gov 
  

 
             Hearings will be held before the TRAFFIC COUNCIL on Thursday, April 2, 2009  
 
at 7:00 PM, Room 222, for the purpose of hearing the following petitions, at which time all  
 
parties interested therein shall be heard. The meeting is open to the public and if you would like  
 
to learn more about these petitions you are urged to attend.  If you would like to offer an opinion  
 
in writing, please send to the above address or fax by March 31st to Rosalie Myers. 
 
7:00 pm or later 
 
#TC 11-09 ALD. SALVUCCI requesting two (2) handicapped spaces on the west side of   

ARMORY STREET. (Ward 3) 
 
#TC9-09 TAMAKO HARRINGTON, 108 Ward Street, Chestnut Hill requesting parking 

restrictions on WARD STREET between Garrison St and Manet Rd. (Ward 7) 
 
TC1-09 ALEXANDER MATHEWS, 42 Chesley Road, Newton 02459 requesting  traffic 

calming and reduction of speed limit on Chesley ROAD. (Ward 6) 
 
8:00 pm or later 
 
TC65-08 JOHN SISSON, 45 Greenlawn Avenue requesting recommendations for traffic 

calming measures to address speeding on Greenlawn Avenue. (Ward 6) 
 
TC67-08 STANLEY WEISMAN, 120 Harwich Road, Newton 02467 requesting a speed 

reduction on HARWICH ROAD.. (Ward 8) 
 
TC2-09 FRED MARGOLIS,  50 Countryside Road requesting Stop Sign at Mosley Road 

At Countryside Road. (Ward 8) 
9:00 or later 
 
DISCUSSION 
Congestion near the Walnut Street fountain in Newton Highlands 
 


